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Novedo brings forward the
publication of the interim
report for Q2 2024 to August
19, 2024

Novedo Holding AB (publ) has decided to bring forward the publication of the interim report for
the second quarter of 2024 to August 19, 2024, because the report has been completed earlier
than expected. The previous date for publication of the report was set for August 22, 2024.

For more information, please contact:
Per-Johan Dahlgren
President & CEO

Mobil: +46 (0)705 97 06 44

About Novedo

Novedo is an industrial group of prominent B2B companies with a sound corporate culture,
well-balanced service and product offerings, combined with a stable and diversified customer
base in three segments: Industry, Infrastructure, and Installation & Services. The company has
an active growth strategy and intends to continue expanding through further acquisitions and
organic growth. For more information, visit

Attachments

Novedo Holding AB (publ) Linnégatan 18, SE- 11447 Stockolm

Registerd office: Stockholm Reg.nr.5559334-4202 https://www.novedo.se/en/
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